
From: Jace Richards
To: SoS Rulemaking
Cc: Christi Coburn
Subject: Proposed SOS Rules
Date: Friday, June 22, 2018 12:30:00 PM

Good Afternoon Secretary Williams,
 
On behalf of Clerk Martin, we appreciate the opportunity to review the proposed SOS rules.  Adams
County has no concerns at this time.
 
Respectfully yours,
 
               
Jace Richards
Voter Records Lead, Elections
ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO
4430 South Adams County Pkwy, Suite E3102
Brighton, CO 80601-8207
720-523-6418 | jrichards@adcogov.org
www.adcogov.org | Register to vote/Update voter info
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